
 
 

Welcome to the fifth newsletter from Select Support 

Partnerships. 

Liverpool staff and Service Users try 

their hand at bake off

 

Photos of John and Michael from 

Osborne road engaging in a cooking 

lesson with staff member Cath. 

Tasty cakes!!!!

 



 

Open Day 

 
On the 22nd of July 2015 we held an open day for our 

Service Users and their main carer’s family members at 

our Peterborough office. 

 

The day was a very successful and we received positive 

feedback about our Service Provision together with 

some good suggestions on how to improve and enhance 

our service provision in Peterborough. 
  
  
 
 

 
 



Peterborough celebrate Eid 

 

 

 
 

 



Enjoying the 

one day 
of summer…! 

 

 

  

 

 

Siara & Chris having a 

day out in Witton Park 



Canal Trip 

A big thank you to James Holme for 

organizing a day out on a canal boat 
 

                              

 
 
 
 

We 

 

Everyone seems ship shape 

for a good day out 



Sports Day! 
 

  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  

Select Support Partnerships in 

partnership with Witton Park 

organized a sports day for service 

users. The event was support by local 

sports personalities and Councilor 

Mohammed Khan. 

 

 

 

 



Personalization  

 

Following consultation with our stakeholders, 

Select Support Partnerships has re-

organized the management of services to 

enable our Supported Living services to 

become more responsive to Service Users 

needs.  

 

The re-organization has involved the 

introduction of Seniors in Support Living 

Services.  
 

 
 

  
  

To support this re-

organization we 

welcome Kelly 

Walling as the new 

Area Manger in 

Blackburn 



New services opened up in 
Blackburn 

      

   

   
We are delighted 

to announce the 

opening of two 

new services in 

Blackburn  

The Service Users are 

delighted with their 

new homes and are 

having a BBQ party to 

celebrate   



 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 
 
 
 
  

 

 

 

 


